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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have been asked by Handcross Community Pantry if we would be willing to do a 

larger collection of items for them for the run up to Christmas.  This will help local 

families get food and other items they wouldn’t otherwise be able to afford.  They 

have already helped lots of families but are reaching the point where the need is 

growing but the supply of items isn’t growing at the same pace. 

Take a look at the poster below and if you are able to add any of these things to your 

weekly shop, you can then drop them off at the school office or at the collection point 

inside the church porch.  They are also looking for specific Christmas items for the 

run up to Christmas. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Laura Kelsey 

Headteacher 


